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RE - ADVERTISED 
Expression of Interest Announcement: 

Grain Storage Solutions by Private Sector 

The National Food Reserve Agency (NFRA) of Tanzania invites qualified private sector entities to 
express their interest in assisting NFRA in addressing the existing grain storage capacity 
challenges. NFRA is currently managing an intensive grain procurement season for 2024/2025 
including requirements for national reserves, exports, and commitments to the potential 
stakeholders. 

To support this critical national objective and ensure the safe storage of procured grain, NFRA is 
seeking private sector partners to provide additional storage capacity. With current capacity falling 
short of the procurement target, we face an urgent need for innovative and cost-effective storage 
solutions. 

Scope of Private Sector Involvement 

Selected private sector entities will collaborate with NFRA to provide additional warehousing 
capacity for grain storage, especially in four (5) key regions of Songea, Sumbawanga, Njombe, 
Morogoro and Songwe. 

The scope includes, but is not limited to: 
i. Leasing existing private warehousing facilities for grain storage, minimum capacity 3,000MT 

perwarehuose. 
ii. Constructing new storage facilities with long-term lease contracts to address medium to longterm 

storage needs with minimum Capacity of 3,000MT per warehouse. 
iii. Assisting with efficient inventory management practices to optimize grain handling and storage. 

Requirements for Participation 
Interested entities must demonstrate: 

i. Experience in grain storage management or related logistics. 
ii. Availability of storage facilities that meet NFRA's standards for food safety and quality. in. 
iii. Willingness to engage in a collaborative effort aimed at enhancing Tanzania's food security. 

Submission Details 
Interested private sector entities are requested to submit their Expression of Interest (EOI) within 
30 days from the advertisement of this EOI. The submission should include company profiles, 
details of available storage capacity, location of warehouses to be constructed, details of available 
land for construction and any relevant experience in managing large-scale storage or logistics 
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projects. 

Contact Information 
Please send your EO1 and any inquiries to: 

Email: info@nfra.go.tz hpmu@nfra.go.tz 

Address: Chief Executive Officer 
National Food Reserve Agency, 
P.o.Box 1050 
Kizota Industrial Area, Dodoma, Tanzania. 

We look forward to partnering with capable and committed entities to ensure the successful storage 
of Tanzania's grain reserves and to meet our national food security objectives. 

Dr. Andrew M. Komba 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

mailto:info@nfra.go.tz
mailto:hpmu@nfra.go.tz

